NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON
MEDINA COUNTY HOSPITAL DISTRICT’S ANNUAL BUDGET

The Medina County Hospital District will hold a public hearing on a proposed budget for its fiscal year ending
09/2022.

A public hearing of the budget will be held on September 13, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. This meeting will be held in the
Hospital Boardroom Located at 3100 Avenue E, Hondo, Texas, 78861. The Medina Healthcare System Public
Hearing Meeting is open to all persons regardless of disability. If you require special assistance, please contact
the CEO at 830-426-7838 or write her at 3100 Avenue E, Hondo, Texas 78861, at least 48 hours in advance of
the meeting.

If approved by the Medina County Hospital District Board of Directors following the public hearing, this
proposed budget will take effect automatically.

A copy of the proposed budget will be available for public inspection in the office of the Medina County

Hospital District.
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The public hearing location is wheelchair accessible. A barrier free entry is available at the main entrance of
the public hearing location with specially marked parking spaces nearby. Requests for sign language
interpretation or other special services must be received two (2) working days prior to the meeting. Such
requests can be made to Janice Simons at (830) 426-7838.
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